3

V.

For the best experience, open this PDF portfolio in
Acrobat X or Adobe Reader X, or later.

Get Adobe Reader Now!



http://www.adobe.com/go/reader


From: info@ironagefarm.com

To: DeJong Annola
Subject: Testimony 4/5/13
Date: Friday, April 05, 2013 1:46:35 PM

Senators of The Senate Judiciary Committee:

RE: "Gun Control" bills = infringement of natural rights.

The four bills scheduled for April 5th, are once again a solution in search of a problem.

The amendments proposed for these bills do nothing but make them more complex and confusing for anyone
attempting to abide by them. And no free citizen of Oregon should have to.

The gun owners of this state had demonstrated over and over that they do not need to be regulated, legislated
and dictated to. Gun ownership, and the right to freely bear arms is the extension of a natural right to self
protection - and is protected by our State and Federal Constitutions.

| strongly urge all committee members to oppose these bills, and any and all others that attempt in any way to
further infringe the people's rights.

A reactionary irrational and sentimental response to violence will not produce the results many of those
(misguidedly) in favor of controlling others wish to see.

Law abiding Oregonians will not be scapegoated, and will not stand for any attempts to do so.

Government cannot, and does not have the responsibility, to attempt to keep all of the people safe all of the
time. That road leads to Tyranny, which no sane citizen desires.

Again, | urge you all to oppose these bills, and to honor your oath to protect the rights of ALL Oregonians -
irrespective of your own emotional response to violence.

Sincerely,

Jonathan Boulton

lron Age Farm
Applegate Valley, Oregon
(541) 862-1578
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